June 6, 2005

                                    

Twenty-Third Day








 

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with all members present.  
Motion by Abrams, second by Bang, carried to approve the May 31, 2005 board minutes.

Steve Miller presented a proposal to establish a countywide bike trail and discussed applying for grants.
Teresa Nicholson, director of WINN-WORTH BETCO presented their monthly report.
The board attended the Deer Creek watershed tour at 12:00 noon.
             The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., June 13, 2005.
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